
I am writing in opposition of SB761. Online petitions were a valuable tool to Oregonians when coming 
together to help pass 2 recent bills for dyslexia. It helped parents and educators have a common united 
voice.  
 
SB761 dismisses our democratic process. It makes me feel as though I completely distrust our current 
Legislators that the laws being proposed actually uphold our Constitutions Rights. This law does nothing 
but try to silence the voice of the Oregon people.  
 
Oppose 761! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Lorenz 
West Linn, OR 
 


